
2024-2025 年度小二至小五年級之插班生申請 

惡劣天氣安排： 

本校將於 5 月 24 日舉行二至五年級插班生考試，如果當天下午 1 時至 3 時期間

紅色或黑色暴雨警告信號生效，當天預定的插班生考試將延期至 5 月 31 日星期

五舉行，時間不變。 

請各位家長及同學留意天氣狀況，確保安全。 

如有任何疑問，請聯繫學校辦事處 2202-3922。 

 

P.2 to P.5 Admission Application for 2024-2025 school year 

Bad Weather Arrangement: 

P.2-P.5 Admission Written Test will be held on May 24th 2024. If a red or black 

rainstorm warning signal is in effect between 1 p.m. and 3 p.m. on that day, the 

scheduled P.2-P.5 Admission Written Test will be postponed and held on the next Friday, 

May 31st 2024, with the same timing. 

Parents and students are kindly requested to pay attention to the weather conditions 

and ensure safety. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office at 2202-3922. 


